
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ysgol Gynradd Grangetown Primary School 
Learning Together for A Bright Future 

Cylchlythyr Newsletter – Mai May2023 

 
 Dyddiadau i'r dyddiadur   Dates for the Diary 

 
 

1st May Bank holiday 
 

May 2nd Y5 to Grange Pavillion 
May 3rd 2P to Grange Gardens  
May 3rd Y1 and 5 2.15pm Family Wednesday. Parents come in and see your children’s work and have a chat 
with the teacher. 
May 4th Rec, Y4 2.15pm Family Thursday. See above. 
May 5th King’s Coronation Party. Children can come dressed as Kings and Queens or in red, white or blue – or 
their unform is fine too! If you’re able to, we’re asking for a 50p donation towards the party – thank you.  

 
8th May King’s Coronation Bank Holiday  

 
May 12th Rescheduled from May 5th Y2, 3, 6. 2.15pm Family Friday. See above. 
May 18th Y6 Fitzalan High transition event - Cricket 

 
29th May – 2nd June Half Term  

 
June 5th-9th Refugee Week – this year’s theme is Compassion. We will also mark Empathy Week (June 8th is 
Empathy Day).  
June 5th – 7th RSE lesson plans and resources shared with parents and carers. Invites will be sent out – keep an 
eye out for them.  
June 6th Fluoride varnish for Foundation Phase 
June 26th – July 7th Y4 Swimming lessons at Cardiff International Pool  
July 5th – 7th Y6 Residential to Manor Adventure  
July 10th Y6 rehearsal at Millennium Centre  
July 12th and 13th 5pm Y6 Leavers’ Performance at the Millennium Centre – information about tickets to follow. 
July 17th Y6 Cathays Transtion Day  

July 24th INSET DAY – School closed to pupils 
Summer holidays begin!  

 
 

Class Attendance  Class Attendance 

RG  82% RP 87.9% 

1G 86.7% 1P 84.8% 

2G 89.1% 2P 88.8% 

3G 87.7% 3P 89.9% 

4G 86.5% 4P 89.5% 

5G 89.1% 5P 90.8% 

6G 90.7% 6P 90.7% 

 

Article 28: Children have the right to an education.  

 Attendance for each class so far… 
 

As a school, our aim is to make sure 

attendance increases for each child under 98%. 
Every class with a number in green – there has been 

an increase since March. Well done!! 
 

Punctuality - School starts at 8.55am  
We will be closing the gates at 8.55am from the 15th 

May. All classes start the day with reading lessons. It is 
important that children are in class and ready to take 

part.   
Thank you for your support with this.  

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We are so proud of our new libraries in the  
Foundation Phase and Key Stage 2 buildings. 

 

Mrs Grogan has worked tirelessly to sort, order and 
organise them. She couldn’t have done this without 
the hard work of our teaching assisstants who spent 

time putting the bar codes on all the books. 
 

We can’t leave out the Y6 librarians who have already 
started work making sure the library is well-run, and 

looked after.  
Great job all! 

 

Our library was opened by 
author, Vicky Brotherton. 
She came to school and 
gave an assembly where 

she explained the process 
she followed when she 

wrote, ‘Snoring’s Boring’ 
Thanks Vicky! 


